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I im writing to «prewi^coac«r^an i i i ig the final form R e g u ^ L e g a l

Department of Insurance for Motor Vehicle. Rm, allow me to thank you for an»ending the Regulation regirding
Steering to incorporate part of the concern that I «»m«iaicateJ to the InoepewJertRrgulstory Review
a»mifJi«i(IRRC),thatIIlRCcoB^ I waa plea»ed to note
th^theDepartin«ntranov«lth«laivia^indkatn«uanIiiBwinw
repair fiuiisDttprovidiitt they gjvtsjn^
particuUr shop for repair*" Reroovii«thel«waamr«gar(lie«recotnme«^
notice requirement that the claimant ia not i«i|j«Wtouaeapaxtieularfl»a%morocloaeh/coiifbnn8tothe
"Appraisers Act" and ii a step in the right dtrection.

However, I have heard amiii4wQfcoiic«fMnNiin»oiiKofmycon«Utuertowhich I believe
require and dcaerve more diacuaaion and refinssnent before teal action is taken Tboae indude:

1. The Steering issue.
2. Uie of After-market parti
3. Elimination of the language referencing third party appraiaal dispute resolution
4. The cnaiigem language made by the Departmemregart
ION M function and appearance" rather than pft4oai condition

Since this issue haa been around Ibr some time, I ate no reuon to rush into new Regulations before
tnefiiuUfonnR«gulat»i»csiibeoUscus»edaHther. Shortly after receiving the notice of final form Regulation*
and the brief intervening time to allow Ibr oonxnent before dwr final approval, I sent a letter to the Honorsble
Edwin Holl, Chainnan of the Senate committee on InsuisaceaiidBsiiking, on which I serve, requesting that be
schedule a meeting, since none iii scheduled, so that these concerns could be aired on the Senate tide of the
UgiiUture. Ism av^u^tnat the HoiiselnswinceCottimittaeir^ Senator Holl
haa not made a decision on whether or not to bold a Meeting, but ghw the brief window of opportunity before
the deadline for submission of common (September 13,1999)Jqjueib^wiwtherc^
schedule a Meeting that would provide a forum for icpieseataUvw from all of the various points of view.

the Senate 1
I, therefore, respectfully request that the Department of Insurance withdraw these Regulations to

consideration.

MAO'P/TWG

Comnuttetimetogfc*^ ThU is much too
i^wlMoAcrciinoreisonornccdtodoso. We owe it to the

i of PcnnsyWani* to give this Uiuc the i ^ Hairing thai it d<*crro. Thank you for your courtcty and
mpoitant to have these Regulations rushed

Sincerely.

Michael A. O'Fake
Senator-Utb District


